STATE OF WASHINGTON
Project Review Commiittee

July 28, 2023

David Cline, City Administrator

City of Tukwila

6200 Southcenter Blvd.

Tukwila, Washington 98199

Re: Public Body GC/CM Project Approval

Dear Administrator Cline:

The Project Review Committee has determined that your project has met the criteria established -
in RCW 39.10.280 for public body project approval.

City of Tukwila is hereby authorized to utilize the GC/CM alternative contracting procedure for
the Tukwila Public Works Maintenance & Engineering East Campus Project.

You are also approved to use the Alternative Subcontractor Selection Process for Earthwork/Site
Improvements.

Congratulations on obtaining project approval and we look forward to successful completion of
your project.

Sincerely,

Kyle Twohigﬁ

Project Review Committee

e Jessica Murphy, Vice Chair
PRC Master Project File



